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From: Manuel Cordero <manuelcordero@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 9:39 AM

To: Azar, Robert <razar@providenceri.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] CPC this year

Bob,
| hope this email finds you well and that you had a great holiday season. |'m sure you are swamped

with the transition and new responsibilities.

| am writing to share the news that Mayor Smiley has asked me to serve as the Chair of the PRA. |
am honored to take on this role, but it unfortunately means that | have decided to step down from
my role at the CPC. | have already communicated my intentions to step down from the CPC to
Mayor Smiley. In my brief time on the CPC | have learned a great deal, and have come to appreciate
the important role the Board has in planning the future of our city. | am particularly excited to see
the work of the Comprehensive Plan unfold in the coming months, though | will be doing so from
the other side of the table.

It would be great to chat with you about, both about the CPC transition, but also about next steps
with the PRA. | look forward to hearing from you and wish you luck in the coming weeks.

Best,

Manuel

IN CITY COUNCIL
JUL 06 2023

READ
WHEREUPON IT IS ORDERED THAT
j THE SAME BE RECEIVED, -

< Liiw\f\‘f‘r ﬁf@*&iﬁ?lff%!w CLERK




